
 

 
 

Calling all writers! 
 

 
Mason’s Office of Admissions is in search of a select number of creative, 

self-motivated students with strong writing skills to take on the position of 

“Student Blogger” for the 2014-2015 year.  Student bloggers have the unique 

opportunity to blog about their experience at Mason on a weekly basis, 

reaching thousands of readers from all over the country and world. 

 
 

 
 

The Patriot Life 
http://patriotlife.gmu.edu 

 

What to blog about?  It’s completely up to you!  This blog showcases a 

true snapshot of life as a Mason Patriot, helping the university connect with 

future students and their families. 

 

Interested? 

Please contact Amanda Guerin, 

Admissions Counselor, to learn more: 

 

 
Amanda Guerin

Admissions Counselor 
aguerin@gmu.edu 

703-993-5811

http://patriotlife.wordpress.com/patriot-bloggers/

